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5 FEB 22 1994
|
|
| Docket No.  030-33195 License No. 20-15705-02
|
E Teledyne Rodney Metals
i ATTN: Keith D. Pigney
Vice President of Operations

P.O. Box 6915

| New Bedford, Massachusetts 02742

Dear Mr. Pigney:
SUBIECT: ROUTINE INSPECTION NO. 030-33195/94-001

On February 10, 1994, Richard W. McKinley of this office conducted a routine safety
mspection at 1357 East Rodney French Boulevard, New Bedford, Massachuset:s of activ ties
authorized by the above listed NRC license.  The inspection was an examination of your
hicensed activities as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission’s
regulations and the license conditions. The inspection consisted of observations by the
inspector, interviews with personnel, and a selective examination of representative records,
The findings of the inspection were discussed with Gerald Miles, Radiation Safety Officer at
the conclusion of the inspection.

Within the scope of this mspection, no violations were identified.
In accordance with Section 2,790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice.” Part 2, Title 10,

Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the Public Document
Room.

No reply to this letier is required.
Sincerely,

Criginal Signed By:
WalterJ. Pasciak

Walter 1. Pasciak, Chief

Industrial Applications Section

Division of Radiation Safety
11004, and Safeguards
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Teledyne Rodney Metals -2-

cC:

Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Gerald Miles, Radiation Safety Officer

hee:
Region 1 Docket Room (w/concurrences)
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